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DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORT
NOTICE 913 OF 2015

NATIONAL AIRPORTS DEVELOPMENT PLAN
NOTICE CALLING FOR PUBLIC COMMENTS

The Department of Transport is consulting on the National Airports Development
Plan with a view of submitting it to Cabinet for approval.

An invitation is hereby extended to any person, association, body, private or public
institution wishing to comment on the National Airports Development Plan.

Written comments must please be submitted within 30 days from the date of
publication of this Notice.

The National Airports Development Plan is available on the Department’s website at
www.transport.gov.za. Copies of the English version of the National Airports
Development Plan are available at the offices of the Department.

Written comments must be directed to the Director General, for the attention of: Mr J
Bierman and Ms P Kganyago

Postal Address:
Department of Transport
Private Bag x193
PRETORIA

0001

Physical Address:
Department of Transport
Forum Building

159 Struben Street
PRETORIA

Contact details
E-mail addresses and telephone Numbers:

Mr J Bierman: BiermanJ@dot.gov.za

Telephone number: 012 309 3531

Ms P Kganyago: KganyagoP@dot.gov.za

Telephone number: 012 309 3330

This gazette is also available free online at www.gpwonline.co.za






